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Strathcona County acknowledged National Indigenous Peoples Day by retweeting the Strathcona 
County Library tweet shown below from the County’s account. The day was also noted by Mayor 
Frank at the start of the June 11 Council meeting. The event was not promoted on the County 
website.  
 
 
 

 
 
 


